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I strongly oppose this bill. This bill would authorize and fund anti gun measures when 

the legislature efforts should be on controlling criminals not inanimate objects. There 

is no such thing as “gun violence”. It is “criminal violence “. Quit trying to erode the 

Federal and Oregon Constitution which give the law abiding citizens the right to “keep 

and bear arms”. 


